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Person-Centered Planning and Practice Resource 
Library is LIVE! 
Good afternoon – 
 
The Person-Centered Planning and Practice Resource Library is live on the DOH website! This 
is an important milestone for the Person-Centered Planning Statewide Training Initiative. It is 
the result of extensive research into the most applicable person-centered resources for all 
HCBS stakeholders in New York State. Your input and feedback were instrumental in getting to 
this point, and we sincerely appreciate your contributions to this important resource.  
 
Please share the announcement below with your stakeholders. If you have an opportunity, 
please also take a moment to review the resources and share your feedback. The PCP team 
will make enhancements to the Resource Library going forward; your continued feedback will 
help them best meet the needs of your stakeholders. 
 
That team thanks you and other stakeholders, as always, for your commitment to this important 
initiative. 
 
If you need assistance accessing the Resource Library Materials, please contact 
nydohpcptraining@pcgus.com.  
 
 

 

 The New York State Person-Centered Planning and Practice 
Resource Library is now live! 

 
The Person-Centered Planning and Practice Resource Library is a collection of free 
resources on person-centered planning and practice applicable across all Home and 
Community-Based Services service sectors in New York State. The materials are diverse – 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.health.ny.gov%2Fhealth_care%2Fmedicaid%2Fredesign%2Fperson-centered_planning%2Findex.htm&data=04%7C01%7CHCBSSADCSiteAssessments%40health.ny.gov%7C1132711b9d6341b7257308d9d223da9b%7Cf46cb8ea79004d108ceb80e8c1c81ee7%7C0%7C0%7C637771873689853735%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=8ZZz3m9mWEOGnYNHwCDZjtefYUl9INTEfqn1ZFe7k5M%3D&reserved=0
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from leading research papers and policy guidance to planning worksheets and training 
webinars – and are organized in a user-friendly manner. Click the link below to access the 
resources: 

Person-Centered Planning and Practice Resource Library 
 

 
 

Please note that the resource library is intended to support the development of person -

centered thinking, planning and practice skills and concepts. The resources provided are not 
intended as legal guidance or direction, and may not be directly applicable to New York 

State, but rather are included for informational purposes and examples of best practices.  
 
If you need assistance accessing the Resource Library Materials, please contact 
nydohpcptraining@pcgus.com.  
 
 

 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.health.ny.gov%2Fhealth_care%2Fmedicaid%2Fredesign%2Fperson-centered_planning%2Findex.htm&data=04%7C01%7CHCBSSADCSiteAssessments%40health.ny.gov%7C1132711b9d6341b7257308d9d223da9b%7Cf46cb8ea79004d108ceb80e8c1c81ee7%7C0%7C0%7C637771873689853735%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=8ZZz3m9mWEOGnYNHwCDZjtefYUl9INTEfqn1ZFe7k5M%3D&reserved=0
mailto:nydohpcptraining@pcgus.com

